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The Global Women For Peace United Against NATO network with representatives of over 120 organizations from 
35 countries, strongly opposes the use of Cluster Bombs and Weapons that contain Depleted Uranium and 
condemns the countries, namely the United States and the United Kingdom, that are sending them for use in 
Ukraine. 
 
We warn the Government of Ukraine and the Russian Federation against the illegal and criminal use of these 
weapons. 
 
Contact Ria Verjauw 
Riaverj@gmail.com 
 
Contact Ann Wright, annw1946@gmail.com 
 
Please read the Founding Statement from the Global Women: 
 
https://womenagainstnato.org/#:~:text=We%20call%20ourselves%20Global%20Women,home%20of%20the%20
NATO%20headquarters. 
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